
Proceedings of the Training Workshop to NAAC Coordinators on  

AQAR and SSR Submission 

A Training Workshop to NAAC Coordinators on AQAR and SSR Submission was 

conducted on 8th January 2021 in the Lecture Hall of the Dept. of Social Work.  

The Vice-Chancellor in his address highlighted the role of documentation in the 

required formats and urged the Coordinators to be appraised about the changing manuals, 

accreditation framework, metrics, data templates and SOP of the NAAC and build up the data 

base accordingly. He also emphasized the maintenance of the timeline prescribed by IQAC and 

NAAC. 

The Coordinator of IQAC, Dr. Gururaj Hadagali, presented in detail the metrics of 

AQAR and explained the data/documents to be prepared and the formats in which they are to 

be submitted. 

Many queries and clarifications were raised, for which both the Director and 

Coordinator of IQAC provided the needed clarification. 

The Workshop ended with the Coordinator of IQAC, Dr. Gururaj Hadagali, proposing 

vote of thanks. 

 

           Director 


